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Bonnie Branch Middle School

MAP Testing - Fall Baseline

Be on the lookout!

BBMS Students will take their MAP test soon! 

Math MAP = October 4, 5, 8

ELA/Reading MAP = October 10, 11, 12

MAP Scores?  What is a MAP score?  Does my child need to study?

Do you find yourself asking this question sometimes?

Students take a MAP test in their ELA and Math class twice each year in October and
in February.  Those results are used in a number of ways in school.  At BBMS, we use
this to help us determine if students are making academic progress as they get ready
for high school.  We also look to see if scores reflect a student's performance in that
class and does it match up with the grades they are getting.  Students will receive a
score immediately after taking the test.

Students do not need to study for the MAP test.  The purpose of the test is to give
teachers a sense of how students are progressing in MATH and ELA/Reading. 
Teachers use results from MAP to inform their instruction and to see where students
may need more support.

MAP testing in October and February helps our teachers see if students are making
progress which will help prepare them for PARCC testing in May and help students get
ready for their next course in sequence.

Finally, remember that this is one data point out of many that we use to monitor student
growth.  Together, they all help paint a vivid picture of your child's performance in
school.
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Address
4979 Ilchester Road
Ellicott City, MD 21043

Phone
410-313-2580

Website
bbms.hcpss.org

Twitter
@hcpss_bbms

Instagram
@bonnie_branch_ms

Please give us a call if you'd like to discuss your son/daughter's performance in more
detail.

Thank you and GO SHARKS!

Drew Cockley
Principal

Connect with Us:

Howard County Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Howard
County Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm:
Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS
text, email, and social media.
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